
Ecumenical  prayer  service  set  for
Jan. 23
Havenwood  Presbyterian  Church  in  Lutherville  will  hold  an  ecumenical  prayer
service on Jan. 23 at 7 p.m. as part of the Week of Prayer for Christian Unity. Bishop
John Rabb of the Episcopal Diocese of Maryland will be the preacher and other faith
leaders of many denominations are expected to attend. Cardinal William H. Keeler
was  the  first  homilist  when the  service  was  first  observed  in  2004.  For  more
information, call 410-467-6194.
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